
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSAL OPENING 
 
 
                               DATE: Thursday, October 5, 2023 
                                              TIME: 8:00 pm 
                                            PLACE: Harrison Fire Station 60 
                                                             W469 Clifton Road 
                                                             Sherwood, WI 54169 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that fire department personnel will be opening proposals for the potential 
purchase of a new fire apparatus. The opening will be held at 8pm on Thursday, October 5, 2023, at Harrison 
Fire Station 60.  
 
Any person with hearing disabilities or requiring special accommodation to participate in the meeting 
should contact the Clerk’s Office (920-989-1062 x 5) at least 24 hours prior to the meeting. This is a public 
meeting.  
 
Agenda posted on Tuesday, October 3, 2023, at www.harrison-wi.org and Municipal Building lobby. 
 
Vicki Tessen, Clerk 
 

http://www.harrison-wi.org/

